APPENDIX J

FEBRUARY 7, 2006 PUBLIC INFORMATION
MEETING ITEMS

e Letter from HDR to Public on February 2, 2006
e Newspaper clipping for Meeting for East Side Corridor Project
e Open House Comment Form



ONE COMPANY | Ma ny Solutions

February 2, 2006

<Name>
<Address>
<Address 2>
<City, State, Zip>

RE: P 0100(101)405 PCN 00T7
Minnehaha & Lincoln Counties
From 129 east of the Tea Interchange East and North to 190 near the Timberline
Interchange.
Corridor Preservation

To Whom it May Concern:

The South Dakota Department of Transportation (SDDOT) are consulting with HDR Engineering
to provide ROW plans and plats for a proposed East Side Corridor — South Dakota Highway 100
(SD100). SD100 is a proposed limited access highway connecting Interstate 29 with Interstate 90
in the southeastern quadrant of Sioux Falls. The project limits begin at I-29 Exit 73 (CR106 —
Tea) and travel in a northeasterly direction. After intersecting SD11 south of 57" Street, the
alignment then turns north to follow SD11/Powder House Road. The project ends at I-90 Exit 402
(Timberline Road).

The SDDOT invites you to participate in the first public information meeting for the SD100
Corridor Preservation Project. The public meeting will be held on Tuesday, February 7, 2006.
The meeting will be held at the Sioux Falls Lincoln High School from 5:00 to 6:30 P.M located at
2900 South Cliff Avenue. A presentation will be given at 5:30 P.M. to provide a general overview
of the project.

The purpose of this meeting is to introduce the project and to gather information from the public.
The meeting will be an informal open house with a variety of project background materials
available for viewing throughout the evening. In addition, staff will be available to discuss issues
and answer questions.

If you have any questions or are unable to attend this meeting but would like to provide questions
or comments, please contact Mark Leiferman with SDDOT at (605)773-3433 or myself at
(605)977-7740.

HDR would like to apologize for the short notice to the Public Meeting. A public notice was
advertised last week in the local papers along with individual landowner letters. Your
contact information was inadvertently overlooked while compiling the landowner database.
Once again we would like to apologize and look forward to your participation and input this
coming Tuesday.

Sincerely,

HDR ENGINEERING, INC.

Steven H. Hoff, PE
Vice President

cc Mark Leiferman, SDDOT
Jason Klemme
File

HDR Engineering, Inc. £300 S Old Village Place Phone: (605) 977-7740
Suite 100 Fax: (605) 977-7747
Siaux Falls, 5D 57108-2102 wwwhdrinc.com
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OPEN HOUSE COMMENT FORM

SD100 CORRIDOR PRESERVATION
Study of Proposed East Side Corridor
Sioux Falls, South Dakota
P 0100(101)405 PCN 00T7

BR

D Comments regarding Segment 0 |:| Comments regarding Segment 2

IZI Comments regarding Segment |
L] General Comments

L1 Comments regarding Segment 3

(Use additional sheets if necessary. Feel free to make comments you consider beneficial for the project.)

Name:

Address:

Phone:

HDR, Inc.
Attn: Steve Hoff

6300 S. Old Village Place, Suite 100

Sioux Falls, SD 57108
Phone: 605-977-7740
Fax: 605-977-7747

Please return your comment form by February 28, 2006





